
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:MARK.30338@YAHOO.COM OR 630-487-6342 (CALL/TXT) 

 

SPRING 2017 HUNTER 
SAFETY CLASS 

MARCH 2,4,7,9, AND 11 
DEERFIELD ROD & GUN CLUB 

Our team of instructors encourages you to plan ahead now for our club’s spring hunter safety 

class.  Class dates are March 2, 4, 7, 9, and 11.  On Tuesday and Thursday we meet at 630pm to 

9pm and on Saturday we meet from 9am to noon.  Please note that ranges will be closed on 

March 4 and 11 from the morning until noon so that we can safely and effectively conduct 

the hunter safety course.  Our classes are limited to 25 students which provides the maximum 

“hands on training” and keeps us within our club house capabilities. Cost for the course is $10 of 

which $5 goes for the training booklet and the other $5 covers our costs for copying, mailings 

etc.  . 

To enroll, click:  gowild.wi.gov 

If you need assistance, please let me know.  Do not delay because the class fills up quickly. 

Are you are already trained in hunter safety?  If so, please consider volunteering to be one of 

our Hunter Safety Instructors.  As a volunteer instructor, you will be representing both our club 

and the DNR.  The Wisconsin DNR’s Recreational Enforcement and Education Section (REES) 

oversees instructor selection, training and certification.   

 

Mark Rodwell 

mailto:Mark.30338@yahoo.com
tel:630-487-6342
http://gowild.wi.gov/

